
  
 

 
Date:  9/20/2023   
Product:  Lime Force and Cherry Force – 15 oz   
Product Code: #217701 and #215501  
 

 
As most of you have already heard, our Lime Force 15 oz bottles have a new look. This is a long-term 
packaging change and has no impact on the product itself. The new round bottles still accommodate 
our labels and the labels will remain the same. Cherry Force 15 oz bottles will eventually have this  
new packaging, once we receive our next shipment.  
 
Please pass this information along to your customers.  
  
New Bottles:  
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